
We are school parents that meet once a month to 
discuss the school, organize hot lunch and help 
fundraise. Our fundraisers have helped build a 
playground, pay for field trips, purchase equipment 
such as ChromeBooks, fund the Holiday party and 
provide special lunches & snacks through out the year.  
Meetings are usually the third Wednesday of each 
month. 
Please consider joining so that our students can 
continue to enjoy the benefits we provide.

Chester Ronning - Parent Council 
We are in need of volunteers in order to continue operating. 

Next Meeting: April 19th 2:30pm 

Location: Outside the front door of the 
school on the cement. 

Refreshments to be provided.


